Upcoming Roman Trip

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to tell you about some fun events coming up linked to
our learning in History about the Romans in Britain.

London’s Roman Amphitheatre Trip

In July we will also be going on a trip to London’s Roman Amphitheatre.
While there we will take part in a Roman Explorers Workshop with a
Roman history specialist:
https://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/things-to-do/attractions-museums-entertain
ment/londons-roman-amphitheatre

Tea Tree Class - Thursday 6th July (all day) - 3 parents
Spindle Class - Friday 7th July (all day) - 4 parents

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and return by 2.30pm approximately. If
you are interested in coming with us, please could you complete the
Google Form.

Your child will require a packed lunch and drink for the day, which should
comply with the school’s healthy status. If your child requires a school
packed lunch, please indicate this on the Google form.

Please ensure that, if your child has an epipen box or asthma
inhaler/spacer at school, they should bring a bag large enough to carry it
themselves.

Roman Events Costs

Some of the costs will be covered by the Tyndale Treats money, but we are
also asking for an £5 voluntary contribution to cover the cost of the trip
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and the Roman workshop. Please log on to your School Money account to
view and pay.

Many thanks,

Year 2 Team



